
March 25, 20 10 MAR 2 6 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Janie M Drye 
245 Rosewood Drive 
Lebanon, KY 40033 

Executive Director’s Office 
Public Service Coinmission of Kentucky 
P 0 Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Sir: 

I am writing in regards to case number 201 0-0047. My concern is the location of the new 
facility being so near the Old Liberty Cemetery where it is peace and quite. My hope is 
that you will consider a different location for this facility as there are many other high 
and good locations for this facility. Please consider the Living as well as the Dead, when 
malting a good decision on this matter. 

As a Mother of a 16 year old that was killed in an accident and buried at Old Liberty 
Cemetery, I spend a lot of hours there. 

ith Best Regards, 

lfmnie M Drye 


